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• The school Self Evaluation process is on-going in Bishop Harty NS, and we are 
currently working on handwriting. Parents, staff and pupils have completed school 
wellbeing questionnaires, are the school will set targets based on the results of the 
survey responses.

• As a Catholic school, we are paying particular attention to the promotion of our 
school ethos. We are working with The Cathloic Schools Partnership on a programme
called, “Understanding and Living the Ethos in a Catholic Primary School”. We are 
currently working towards the target, “The school is Catholic Community”.

• The following policies were reviewed at the meeting: 

-Child Protection Policy and Safeguarding Statement/Risk Assessment Document

-Anti-Bullying Policy

• The Board of Management expressed their sympathies on the passing of Jerry O 
Meara, late husband of Mrs Joan O Meara, former school principal.






